Kindergarten Round-Up

Van Buren Elementary will conduct Kindergarten Round-Up on May 23.  The earlier we can identify potential 2016-2017 kindergarten students the sooner we can form the Home-School Partnership.

Therefore, if you have or know of a child who will be 5 by September 15 please complete the following form.

Thank you for your assistance.

Van Buren Elementary: 641/936-4321 or 877/368-3536

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of Child ______________________________

Male __________  Female __________

Date of Birth ____________________

Parent/Guardian Name _________________________________

Address _____________________________________________

              _____________________________________________

Telephone Number _____________________________________
E-Mail Address  











PK Attended if applicable  









Please return this form to the Elementary Attendance Center.

